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Camp Washington is on the Move!
JOSEPH GORMAN, COMMUNITY ORGANIZER

The Camp Washington Community Council won
2nd Place and a $250 prize last night for the Green
Event at the 2010 Keep Cincinnati Beautiful
awards ceremony. On Earth Day this year, Kao
Brands provided nearly 100 employees to clean up,
plant flowers, build a bench for our Little Garden
project, and, plant begonias and mulch areas in
Valley Park. Kudos Garden Club coordinator Mimi
Rook, members Sarah Hayes and Deborah Grayson,
and, Lori Cagle and Douth South from Kao Brands
for organizing this event!

The Camp Washington Community Board earned
the 2010 Stewardship Award from the Cincin-
nati Preservation Association for saving over 40
single family houses, several apartment buildings,
since the Board’s inception in 1975!

The Camp Washington Gateway Project at
Hopple & Garrard won the Merit Award in the
Society of Environmental Graphic Design category
through the Cincinnati Design Awards. This was a
cooperative project with the City of Cincinnati
Dept. of Transportation and Engineering, CNBDU,
United-Maier Signs, the Camp Washington Busi-
ness Association, and, the Camp Washington
Community Board. Thanks to the City’s Laura
Martin for spearheading this application.

Cincinnati Horticultural Society recognized
Deborah Grayson for her gardening efforts for the
Doughboy Statue in Valley Park

Community Organizer Joe Gorman won 2010
Most Outstanding CDC Staff earlier this summer.

J. Gorman, P. Rudemiller, CPA’s C. Schroer & P. Muller

A Business Association Presentation

Moerlein Beer Bash
December 9, 2010 @ 5:30 p.m.

Meet Greg Hardman of Christian
Moerlein Brewing Co. & learn
about Cincinnati’s brewing history.

• Spouses, friends, associates welcome

• Sample select beers. Enjoy “Taste of Camp
   Washington” hors d’oeuvres

When:  Thursday, December 9, 2010
Time:    5:30 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.
Where: American Sign Museum

 (Camp Washington location)

 1330 Monmouth Street (free parking)

 RSVP By December 6 by calling 542-1637

Camp Washington Community Council

Holiday Party
Monday, December 13 @ 7:30 p.m.

Camp Washington Recreation Center, 1201
Stock

• Win gift certificate, Poinsetta

Monmouth Bridge is Open - hard to turn onto
Central Parkway

Several business owners and residents are hav-
ing difficulty turning onto Central Parkway from
Monmouth Bridge. Is a traffic light is needed?

If you are having problems turning there, please
call Joe at 542-1637 or email at jgorman@fuse.net.

• Enjoy cookies, drinks, snacks
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Camp Washington Community Council
Council Meets

Monday, Dec. 13 at 7:30 p.m.
CW Recreation Center @ 1201 Stock St.

Community Police Officers for Camp Washington:
District 5 P.O. Melissa Cummins (569-8595) &

District 5 P.O. Lisa Johnson (569-8507)
Report crime: 765-1212; Emergency Dial 911

2962 Henshaw Avenue

Support Your Council, Renew Membership
JOYCE SMITH, TREASURER

This is a friendly reminder that your Camp Washington
Community dues of $3.00 for 2011 are now being accepted.

Please support your community & send check to: Joyce
Smith, c/o Camp Washington Community Council, 2951
Sidney Ave., Cincinnati, OH 45225. Or, bring to CWCC
regular meeting (2nd Monday each month, 7:30 pm, at the
Camp Washington Recreation Center). Thank you.

Bates Bridge Coming Down
JOSEPH GORMAN, COMMUNITY ORGANIZER

The I-75 Improvement Project is truly underway. With
remarkable speed, the Bates Avenue bridge across I-75
going to Central Parkway is quickly being taken down.
Contracters are working through the night on the bridge. Tree
crews using a massive crane and daring-do tree specialists have
taken out several big trees at the end of Massachusetts by
Bates. The pedestrian bridge at the end of Colerain Avenue has
also been removed. Over the next few years, we will see a
major change in the Millcreek Valley, including a massive
Metropolitan Sewer District (MSD) project in Fairmount.

The Hopple Street Bridge project will begin after Mitchell
Avenue Interchange project is completed within three years.

2962 Henshaw For Sale
PAUL RUDEMILLER, EXE. DIRECTOR, CAMP WASHINGTON COMMUNITY BOARD

The
community
board has
saved and
renovated this
beautiful 3-
bedroom house
across from the
Shell station.
This house has
a fenced in
yard, drive
way, and all
new interiors,
mechanicals
inside the
house. Perfect
for a young
couple with
children!

Call me
at 542-1637
for details.

GED School Thankful for Jason Hecker
JOSEPH GORMAN, CAMP WASHINGTON COMMUNITY SCHOOL DIRECTOR

Seven years ago, the community school became
affiliated with the Literacy Center West because its
director, Jason Hecker, ran an awesome program and
we needed help to stabilize the school. Twenty
graduates later, and dozens of folks working on GEDs
or tutoring services, our school is stable. Jason has
touched the lives of hundreds of young people, helping
many attain successes in life. The cool thing is that
those folks will help others succeed.

Jason recently got married and he and his new
bride are off to San Francisco. Good wishes, my man!


